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May 18, 1994

SERVICE BULLETIN NO. 36

Rim Spacers

Our Service Bulletin No. 28, issued in October of 1993 covered our change
from our current style of Channel Rim Spacer to a new ‘‘Heavy Duty
Corrugated Channel Rim Spacer’’. The bulletin indicated that we would
be changing the Webb part number as our inventory of the old style channel
rim spacer was depleted.

The purpose of this bulletin is to advise that we will not be changing the
Webb part number as we begin to use the new rim spacer. You will begin
receiving the new rim spacers as our inventory of the old style rim spacer
is depleted.

We will not mix the old style spacer with the new style on any orders,
however, you may receive shipments containing both styles if more than
one order is shipped.

The rim spacer part numbers affected by this change are as follows:

41540 (15 x 4) 42042 (20 x 4.25)
42033 (20 x 3.38) 42233 (22 x 3.38)
42036 (20 x 3.62) 42236 (22 x 3.62)
42040 (20 x 4) 42240 (22 x 4)

Should you have any questions regarding the above, please contact our
Engineering or Sales Departments.



